
 

PLEXH/Arabplast/1030 - A   
 
Date: 24th September 2020 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Greetings for the day! 
 
This is in reference to our circular PLEXH/Arabplast/1030 dated  13/01/2020 
subjected  : Participation at Arabplast2021 (15th International Trade Show for 
Plastics, Petrochemical, Packaging & Rubber Industry), Dubai, UAE, 09th - 12th, 
January 2021.  
 
We wish to inform you that owing to the Ongoing Pandemic of Covid 19 Organisers 
of the Arab Plast Exhibition have decided to postpone the show from 9th - 12th 
January 2021 to 15th - 18th November 2021. The New Shows will now be 
organised in the Hall 5 - 8, Dubai World Trade Centre, Dubai. Attached is the official 
announcement by the organisers of the exhibition. 
 
Request all members to kindly share your feedback in regards to your interest for 
participation at Arab Plast 2021 on new dates by clicking on this link:  
https://forms.gle/F7GhHw9gabNzz6rYA   
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us 
on k.goda@plexconcil.org or Kajal@plexconcil.org 
 
Regards, 
 
Team Plexconcil 
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